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Kalamazoo cobras announce annual try-out date for professional minor league basketball team!!! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Kalamazoo Cobras official try-out date is scheduled for June 5th, 2016. Hopeful players will show their skills in front of coaches, assistant coaches, and staff in hopes of being chosen to play for the professional team. 
Kalamazoo, MI, June 1, 2016– The Kalamazoo Cobras, members of the American Basketball Association announced today the official try-out date for the Professional Minor League Team. The event will take place at the Courthouse Athletic Facility on Sprinkle Road in Portage, MI from 12:45-3pm. 
“We want to give the people in the community a fair shot at becoming a part of this professional organization. We know that Kalamazoo and the surrounding areas have a LOT of Basketball talent. This gives anyone and everyone that has a “dream of playing professional basketball” that very opportunity. I’m hopeful and excited to see a great turn out, and some amazing talent on Sunday. I’m ready to choose the elite team to represent Kalamazoo, MI within the American Basketball Association.”  –Amber Duncan 
Anyone interested in the try-outs needs to be at the Courthouse Athletic Center by 12:45 pm in order to fill out paperwork, sign waivers, and pay the $100.00 application/try-out fee at the door. Anyone interested in watching the try-outs will be required to pay a $5.00 admission fee to enter. 
Players will run 5-on-5 games, and a variety of drills while being evaluated by professional coaches and staff of the Cobras. Players must be 18+, male, with NO criminal history in order to qualify for the team. “It’s important that whomever we add to this team, be a GREAT role model to the kids and the people of this community. We are excited to see what the true “ballers” of Kalamazoo truly have to offer.” 
For more information about the Cobras try-out event, please contact: 
Amber Duncan: Amber.kzoocobras@gmail.com, 269-910-0397.                         
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